STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS23977

Amend language in Sections 63-315, Idaho Code, to remove the requirement that the Tax
Commission report to the Department of Education certain findings or calculations regarding
property valuations. These reports are not used by the Department of Education and are
unnecessary. Reducing the reporting requirement would lighten the burden of the Idaho Tax
Commission.

FISCAL NOTE

There will be no fiscal impact from the proposed legislation.

Contact:
Blake Youde
Office of the State Board of Education
(208) 332-1591
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